MEMORANDUM

To: Mayor and Council
From: og‘-« Lauraine Rizer, Officer, Office of Real Estate Services
Date: May 30, 2017

Subject: Item from Council on March 23, 2017 Council Agenda

Resolution Number 20170323-052 directed the City Manager to evaluate the potential use of the
HealthSouth building for affordable housing and present preliminary findings to Council by June 1, 2017.

A consultant has been hired to analyze the potential uses of the building as outlined in the Resolution
and is due by the end of June.

Please contact me at (512) 974-7078 with any questions you may have.

cc: Elaine Hart, Interim City Manager
Sara Hensley, Interim Assistant City Manager
Greg Canally, Interim Chief Financial Officer



